From:

Sent: 06 September 2018 18:56

To: Gentet, Matthias; Planning

Subject: Primrose Hill Primary School: planning application for a floating classroom barge
on the canal

We would like to strongly support the school’s application. As local residents living very near the school, whose two
sons attended the school over twenty years ago, we have always felt that the school should be able to more make
use of its proximity to the canal.

There is a wealth of local history about the canal that would be of interest to the pupils and would enable them to
feel part of their local area. Actually being on a barge would bring alive to them the importance of the canal in the
history of Camden and encourage them to find out more about the locality. The barge would be an excellent
learning resource for science and maths, as well as for environmental education. It would be of particular benefit for
the many children who do not have many opportunities to access outdoor facilities and enable them learn about
their environment. It would also provide excellent opportunities for creative writing, drama and art.

We cannot see anything negative about this proposal and very much hope that the application is successful.

Nikki Haydon and Jim Mulligan
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